
Hello Parents and  Spanish 4 and Spanish 3 students!   
 
Mrs. Barrientos is going to communicate through Canvas while we are out 
of school. Starting Monday March 23, I will post some optional activities 
that you may want to engage in to keep up your Spanish skills. Below are 
the guidelines for online learning while we are out of school. We hope you 
are all well and will communicate with you soon.  
 
Mrs. Barrientos 
  
At WHS, teachers will share remote learning activities via Canvas or 
through their designated classroom websites. If students do not 
automatically receive via email a notification of an enrichment activity, as 
provided in Canvas, they should proactively check their teachers’ 
websites. While these activities will not be formally evaluated, if questions 
arise, students can email their teachers with questions. All remote 
learning activities are recommended and supplemental. When school 
reopens, students will not be expected to turn in any work nor is it 
expected that they will have mastered any new content. 
 


